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WRCA MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Tuesday, April 10  

7:30 p.m. Fire Hall All Welcome 
 

• DEADLINE FOR THE May 
WITW is April  13   

 

• Classified (page 6 ) 
• Neighborhood News (page 5) 
• Minutes (page 4)  

Willow Ridge Civic Association 

From the Presidents Desk 
Hello Neighbors: 
  Spring is in the air, baseball fever is spreading and it�s time to fix up 
the ball diamonds at Willow Ridge Elementary School.  Pat Land has 
been working hard to coordinate with the school district and has set the 
date.  It is Saturday, April 21 at 8 a.m., with a rain date of April 28.   
   This would be a great time to help improve our neighborhood school.  
We plan to paint the backstops, put in benches and cut out the bases.  
I�m sure there are plenty of us in the neighborhood who have held prac-
tices here and would love to pitch in and make a difference. Please get 
out your rake and email Pat, pwland123@adelphia.net if you can make 
it. I would also like to thank Home Depot for their generous donation 
towards this project. 
   In closing, I would like to remind anyone that has not renewed their 
membership yet to please do so today. Just get a check to your block rep 
and mail it in, or bring it to me on the 21st.  Hope to see you there!     
               ]|Å cÜxÇà|vx  

www.wrca.info  

IT�S TIME TO RENEW!  You may renew your WRCA membership by com-
pleting the membership form and mail it with your $15 check made our to the WRCA.  
Your block rep will be informed of your payment and your 2007 WRCA Directory 
will be delivered during the regular membership drive in February.  Note that the zip 
code is slightly different.    The PO Box provides for added security and flexibility.  
Your check will be deposited within one week of receipt.  In this age of information 
and communication that we all depend on, membership in the association becomes an 
invaluable tool.  As members, one receives the di-
rectory, ie. a listing of everyone in the neighbor-
hood, nearby businesses, money savings coupons, 
and services, not to mention phone numbers of 
schools in the area.  Need a babysitter?  You will 
find a babysitter listing in the directory.  Do you 
own a business?  Why not place an ad in the direc-
tory, which Willow Ridge residents use to locate 
local goods and services.  Besides the directory, you 
will receive a monthly copy of the Wind-in-the-
Willows, a newsletter filled with relevant informa-
tion about the latest happenings in Willow Ridge. 
Through this newsletter you will always be notified 
of the great activities offered and sponsored by the 
civic association.  Your neighbor�s daughter is get-
ting married?  Somebody moved in down the street?  
It�s great to be �in the loop!�  Another important feature of the Wind-in-Willows is its 
�Classified� section, in which you may advertise free of charge.  So many great rea-
sons to be member of the WRCA!  Renewing now greatly helps out our hard working 
neighborhood block reps.  Thank you!   

 
 

Name      
 
 

Address 
Amherst, NY 14228 

 
Mail form and check to:  
  
 WRCA Treasurer   
 P.O. Box 86  
 Amherst, NY 14226 
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Wind-in-the Willows  
Advertising Rates 

  

Whole Page   $150.00  
Half Page     $90.00 
Quarter Page    $50.00 
Eighth Page     $30.00 
 

10% discount  with a 12 month 
commitment. WRCA members 
can save an additional 10%. For 
more info. contact Cam Hill @ 
481-4310 

St. Christopher Sponsors Lenten Fish Fry & Shrimp 
Dinners 

   St. Christopher Parish, 2660 Niagara Falls Blvd., Tona-
wanda will be sponsoring a Lenten Fish or Shrimp Dinner for 
TAKE-OUT ONLY  from 4:30-6:00 p.m on Good Friday, April 6. 
   We make it most convenient for you�just drive into the 
school parking lot and your fried shrimp or fish dinner will be 
delivered to your car!  Cost:  $7 which includes fried fish or 
shrimp, French fries or potato salad, coleslaw and bread & 
butter.  Proceeds to benefit:  St. Christopher Boy Scouts and 
CYO  

Type                                           Colors    # of Baskets       Cost 

Ivy Geraniums   Ruby Red   

Ivy Geraniums  Geranium Orchid   

Ivy Geranium    Pink   

Rose Bud Impatiens   Cherry Bi-Color   

New Guinea Impatiens   Deep Salmon   

New Guinea Impatiens Lavender Glow   

Million Bells   Dark Red   

Million Bells   Terracotta   

Fuchia Dollar Princess  Upright Red   

    Color   # of Pots  # of Dozs    Cost 

Red    

Coral    

Pink    

Violet    

Deep Rose    

White    

   Impatiens           # of Packs       # of Flats           Cost 

White    

Dazzle Mixed    

Carmine    

Deep Pink    

Blue Pearl    

Type # of Packs # of Flats Cost 

Petunia Double Rose    

Alyssum Carpet of Snow    

Alyssum Midnight    

Coleus Wizard Mix    

Lobelia Blue Moon    

Lobelia Paper Moon     

 # of Pots Cost 

Spikes   

Archangel Vine   

Willow Ridge Garden Club Plant Sale 2007 
10� Hanging Baskets:  $11.00      Geraniums  4 1/2� Pots  3/$5.00   12/$20.00  

 Annuals   4 Plants/Pack @ $1.25/ Per Pack    
Flats @ $13.00 (12 Packs Per Flat)                                                                             

Spike 4� Pots @ $2.50 ea  
Archangel Vine 4� Pots @ $2.50 ea  

Last day to order SATURDAY, APRIL 21 2007.  Order pick up by Friday, May 11 after 10 am at 58 Wil-
low Lane.  If you cannot pick up your order, arrange to have someone else pick up your plants                                        

NAME:  
     
ADDRESS: 
 
PHONE: 

Please write quantity for each selection on proper 
line. Make checks payable to:  Willow Ridge Gar-
den Club.  Send to:  Virginia Winter, 58 Willow 
Lane, Amherst, NY  14228-3432   Phone Orders:  
691-7704 or 691-6539  

ORDER TOTAL:  $ 



NOTICE:  HOME DEPOT IS OFFERING ITS 10%  
DISCOUNT TO WILLOW RIDGERS ON  

THE SECOND  TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH  
WITH THE PRESENTATION OF THAT  MONTH�S  
WIND-IN-THE-WILLOWS  AND PROPER ID.  IT IS   
HOPED  THAT THIS WILL  ALLEVIATE THE PROB-
LEM OF SOME NOT RECEIVING THEIR NEWSLET-

TER IN TIME FOR THE DISCOUNT.  

SCHOOL NEWS 
APRIL 2007 
 2  PTO Mtg. 7pm, MS  
 3  BOE Combined Study Session & Regular Mtg, 
7pm @ NVCC; Common Sense Parenting, 6:30-
8:30pm @ HS; PTO Mtg, 4pm, WR; Night of 1000 
Stars,7pm @ Aud. Library  
 5  End of 3rd Marking Period, HS/MS  
6-13  SPRING RECESS - NO SCHOOL K-12   
16  SCHOOL RESUMES     
19  Common Sense Parenting, 6:30-8:30pm @ NVCC  
20  Family Movie Night, 6:30-8:30pm, WR   
23  Kindergarten Registration Week  
24  BOE Special Voting Mtg, 8am @ DO; PTSA Mtg. 
7pm HS Library 
25  Elementary Progress Reports Home; NYS Grade 8 
Science Performance Assessment  
26 Common Sense Parenting, 6:30-8:30pm @ NVCC 
27  11 AM DISMISSAL K�5  PARENT/TEACHER 
CONFERENCES   
    
     Attention:  �School News� is taken from the Sweet 
Home District Calendar.  Events Subject to change.  
Please refer also to school notices and mailings.                                    

Snowflake Dinner Dance 
   We hope everyone who attended the Snow-
flake Dinner Dance on March 3rd enjoyed 
themselves.  Lisa and Dan May from Classics 
V did a wonderful job with the beautiful room 
set up and the delicious food stations.  Thanks 
again to everyone who helped us prepare for 
the dance.  We have already set the date for 
next year:   
 

Saturday, March 1, 2008  
Classics V 

 

   Watch for the date reminders every month in 
our Wind-in-the-Willows.  Come December, 
January and February look for all the details so 
you can start talking to your friends and 
neighbors and get your tables ready. 
  Sincerely, 
Pam McNess and Karen Galli  

 

See Clearly  
No Surgery! 

 
 

WAVEFRONT CORNEAL MOLDING TM  

Vision Care 
Center 

 

Bifocal contact  
lens available 

21 26 N. Falls Blvd  . Tonawanda 
www. BartelsVisionCare.com 

Dr David P. Bartels 
693-4606 

Bob Saraceno          
NYS Licensed Insurance Broker  

Personal & Commercial 
V.F. Mitchell Agency LLC 

 831 Maple Rd. Williamsville, 14221 
204-1088  Fax 204-1099 

Bob@mitchellagencyllc.com 

�fit for HER life� Matt. 6:33 
15 Willow Ridge Drive 

691-3501 
 

CLOTHING DRIVE FOR  
THE CORNSTERSTON MANOR  

WOMEN & CHILDREN  
MARCH 1�APRIL 30, 2007 

 

PLEASE DROP OFF DONATIONS 
6AM�1PM or 3PM�8PM MON-THURS. 
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WRCA Meeting Minutes 
March 13, 2007 

The meeting was called to order at 7:33 pm.  In attendance 
were President Jim Prentice, Vice President Bob Foladare, 
Secretary Clayton Cobb, Treasurer Ed Goetz, and Board 
Members Cam Hill (past president), Pat Land, Bill Pujolas, 
Joe Battaglia John Radens and Jill Hagan.  Also attending 
were Kerri Jason, John Gooden, Jack Baker and Lee Baker.  
Joining the meeting was one  guest,  Mr. Erich Krueger.     
SECRETARY�S MINUTES 
 The minutes from the February 13 meeting were reviewed 
and discussed.  Ed Goetz was described as the acting treasurer 
in the minutes.  In fact he is the current treasurer.  Apologies 
for once again spelling Kerri Jasen�s name wrong and that she 
was listed as making a motion when only board members may 
do so.  A motion was made to approve the minutes by Joe 
Battaglia and a second was made by Ed Goetz.  The minutes 
were then approved.   
TREASURER�S REPORT  
 Treasurer Ed Goetz presented this month�s report showing 
the WRCA fiscally sound.  Ed reported that income from the 
dinner dance this year was a little shy of the overall expense 
but that it was a success with 144 attendees.  Ed reported that 
all expenses were in line and the only additional payout this 
month would be to Sweet Home schools for the WRCA schol-
arship award this year.  A motion was made to approve the 
report by Pat Land and a second was made by Joe Battalglia.  
The report was approved by the board.     
PRESIDENT�S REPORT/CORRESPONDENCE 
 President Jim Prentice communicated that there was no cor-
respondence this month from residents.  A brief discussion 
ensued surrounding possible changes to the WRCA fiscal cal-
endar but no decisions were made and the issue was tabled for 
further research.       
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Membership(Kerri Jasen)  
Kerri submitted and reviewed a very comprehensive member-
ship report.  She reported that there are 507 WRCA member 
signups to date.  This number is on pace with past years.  
Kerri also presented that there were some issues concerning 
residents double paying and that refunds would have to be 
issued.  This is a very small number and all residents that it 
applies to have been or will be contacted.  Kerri also wrapped 
up the presentation with a four step attack on raising member-
ship numbers.      
Junior Recreation(John Gooden) 
New Junior Recreation Director John Gooden announced that 
the Easter party would be held on March 31 from 10 a.m. until 
noon at the Willow Ridge Elementary school.  He presented 
that flyers will be distributed in school with all the details.   
OLD BUSINESS 
   Vice President Bob Foladare once again provided a report 
on the situations surrounding the development of the Ameri-

can Campus housing on Chestnut Ridge. American Campus 
has addressed most of our concerns.  Bob reported that a 
compensation agreement has been reached to replace funds 
that were spent for lawyers who argued for WRCA and the 
condo associations that were involved.  You can find copies 
of correspondence on the WRCA website.  A motion was 
made by Cam Hill to approve paying the remainder of the 
lawyer�s fees that will be reimbursed.  Bob Foladare offered 
a second and the board approved the motion.   
NEW BUSINESS 
   Pat Land gave new information concerning the Willow 
Ridge School ball field renovation.  As was discussed before, 
the WRCA Board approved funds and manpower to renovate 
the fields for community use.  April 21 will be the date of the 
project.  The rain date will fall on April 28.  New benches 
will be installed; there will be painting of the backstops, 
painting of the fences and newly landscaped infields.  Resi-
dents that wish to help out should contact Pat Land before 
coming out to help.  
COMMUNITY FORUM    
   Erich Krueger presented himself to the board as a potential 
DJ for future WRCA events.  No decision was made and a 
contact card was accepted.  
ADJOURN 
   No further business being at hand, a motion was made by 
Clayton Cobb, seconded by Bill Pujolas to adjourn at 8:53  
p.m., which was carried. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Clayton Cobb 
Secretary   

BUY ANY LARGE 
PIZZA GET A  

MEDIUM 1 �TOPPING 

FREE! 
Dine In or Carry Out 

1400 Niagara Falls Blvd. 
835-3636 
3010 Niagara Falls Blvd 
692-7771 
Not valid with any other offer 2005PH 

One coupon  per  party per  visit 

WR 
CA 
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Sympathy 
   Friends and neighbors on Tanglewood Drive would like to extend sincere sympa-
thy to Amy Baer on the passing of her mother, Joan. Joan was the Tanglewood block 
rep for many years and will be greatly missed.  
   It is inconceivable that two months after expressing our condolences to Donna 
Dearstyne and her family for the loss of her husband, Bob, friends and neighbors are 
again in shocked sadness over the sudden and unexpected death of her son-in-law, 
Chuck Powers.  To Donna, her daughter, Barbara, and children, Alissa and Caitlin, 
of Rockdale Drive, we offer our prayers and sympathy that all your happy memories 
of this good man, husband, father and son-in-law, will bring you comfort and peace. 
   Neighbors on Parkhaven Drive extend their sympathy to Rosemary Then and her 
family on the recent death of her husband, John Then.  He was a long time resident 
of Willow Ridge and his neighbors will miss the familiar sight of Jack working 
around his home.  
   Neighbors on Kaymar Drive would like to offer their sincere condolences to Tony 
and Cindy Vizzi and their sons, Brandon and Michael, on the passing of Tony�s fa-
ther.  We will keep you in our thoughts and prayers. 
   Neighbors on Willow Green Drive would like to extend our sincere sympathy to 
the Tran family at 54 Willow Green on the death of wife, mother and grandmother 
Dung Tran after a brief illness.  You are all in our thoughts and prayers. 
Welcome  
   Neighbors on North Brier Road wish to extend a warm welcome to the Meyer 
family.  Justin and Cheryl now reside at 72 North Brier with their 19 month old son, 
Nathan.  Justin is from San Antonio, Texas and Cheryl is a Buffalonian.  Justin is 
employed by Zenhire, a software company, and Cheryl is employed by Summit Edu-
cational Resources.  We hope that they will enjoy living in the Willow Ridge com-
munity.   
   Congratulations 
  Eileen and Sheldon Webster of Rockdale Drive have become first time grandpar-
ents with their son, Paul and his wife, Jen welcomed Caitlin Hope into their family.  
Their beautiful granddaughter was born on February 15 weighing in at 6 lb, 13 oz 
and measuring 20 inches long.  Paul and Jen live in Plymouth, MA and you can be 
sure that there will be many photos exchanged and visits planned.  Congratulations 
and best wishes to all! 
   A very belated congratulations to Ryan and Michelle Glor on the birth of their sec-
ond daughter, Addyson.  She was born in the morning of the �October Surprise� and 
weighed in at 7 lbs., 6 oz., and was 20 1/2 inches long.  The Glors live on Brook-
park.  We all send them our best wishes and know that big brother Dominic and big 
sister Chloe are delighted with their new baby sister!   
   Belated congratulations to Gary and Paula McCarthy of 542 Kaymar Drive on the 
marriage of their son, Michael, to Erica Reid of North Tonawanda.  The wedding 
took place on October 7, 2006.  Michael is currently working for FedEx and Erica 
for Transitional Services.  The couple makes their home in Tonawanda.  
  Jing Tan and Oil Hua of 60 Willow Green Drive are the proud and happy parents of 
Isabella, born September 7, 2006; a new little sister for Susan and Lucy.  Belated 
congratulations and best wishes to all!   
Thank You 
   A sincere thank you to the very kind gentleman who stopped on Willow Ridge 
Drive (on a bitter cold and snowy day) to help when a friend had fallen on the ice.  
We couldn�t have managed without him and were sorry we neglected to get his 
name.  It is surely proof that Willow Ridge is a great place to live with neighbors 
always willing to help one another.   

Willow Ridge Garden Club 
The Willow Ridge Garden Club 
will meet Wednesday, April 4 at 
the home of  President Arlene Le-
ising at 7:00 p.m.  This will be a 
business meeting to plan the 
schedule and the goals for the 
year. 
Mira Knoble                  
Publicity Chairman  693-8666 

 
GREAT 

HOMEOWNERS 
INSURANCE 

RATES. 
 

Call Jim McCormick for a  com-
petitive Quote        

 Walsh Duffield & M Insurance 
 

362-7317 
 

HOMEOWNERS/          
 AUTO/COMMERCIAL      

  LIFE/LONG TERM CARE 

NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS 



ANY WILLOW RIDGE RESIDENT WHO IS INTERESTED 
IN JOINING THE ELLICOTT CREEK  

VOUNTEER FIRE CO.  
MAY CONTACT  THE FIRE CHIEF AT 

 691-7439   EXT. 230. 

Classified Advertisements 
Editors Note: Classified is a service provided for the use of Willow Ridge Civic Association members free of 
charge.  Please print or type your ad on a full-sized sheet of paper.  Sign your ad (not the envelope) and include 
your address and phone number.    Classified is not to be used for business purposes.   Deliver to 221 N. Brier 
and place in porch box.  Thank you.  

FOR SALE 
Appliance:  Portable generator, 
Powermate (PM116000) 7500 
max watts, 6000 run watts, 12 HP 
engine, 8 gal fuel tank, $750.00 
will deliver.  691-7284 
Appliances:  Washer and electric 
dryer, Magic Chef brand, made by 
Maytag.  Very good condition, 
works great, extra large capacity, 
almond & black.  Want to sell as a 
pair, $175.00.  691-7887   
Electronics:  Canon Power Shot 
A520 Digital Camera, 4.0 Mega 
Pixels, 4X optical zoom, 16 M SD 
Mulit Media Card, extra 256 MB 
Card, hardly used, original box 
with instructions in English and 
Spanish, interface cable, AV Ca-
ble AVC-DC300, $75.00.  691-
3630 

Amherst Museum 
3755 Tonawanda Creek Rd.  
Amherst, N.Y. 
689-1440   www.amherstmuseum.org 
 
Admission:  $4.00 Adults, $1.00 Children, Members, 
FREE 
Hours:  Tuesday-Friday, 9:30 a.m.�4:30 p.m. 
Saturday & Sunday, 12:30-4:30 p.m. 
   April 11;  7 p.m.:  Clock Restoration Lecture. The 
second in Amherst Museum�s annual lecture series 
presented by members of the National Association of 
Watch and Clock Collectors on Tower Clock restora-
tion.  Admission is  $3 (Museum Members Free) 
   April 17� May 13:  Spring Members� Exhibit of the 
Fine Art League of Buffalo.  Includes over 75 juried 
paintings and drawings in a variety of media by mem-
bers of the League, an association of professional 
adult artists.  Admission is $5/Adults, $1.50 Children, 
Museum Members Free.�   
   April 21; 9:30 a.m.�1:30 p.m.:  Annual Maple Fes-
tival and Pancake Brunch .  Celebrate the beginning 
of Spring!  Visitors can tour the historic buildings 
where costumed interpreters will share the experience 
of 19th century life in WNY. A hearty breakfast of all-
you-can�eat pancakes sausage, real maple syrup and 
beverages will be served by the Williamsville Lions 
Club.  Proceeds from breakfast and basket auction 
benefit Lions Club Charities.   Learn about sugaring 
processes and history from Nature Ed-Ventures, and 
purchase real maple products from Merle Maple and 
honey from Hens Honey Bee Farm.  School-age chil-
dren can enjoy creating crafts with a maple theme.  
Pre-sale admission is $10/adults, $8/children.  
(Admission includes Pancake Breakfast, Festival ac-
tivities and all open exhibits.  Call 689-1440 for tickets 
and information. 

 P 
 T 

 A 

Phone: (716) 864-2503 
Fax: (716) 691-4610 

E mail: tpurvis@buffalo.com 

15 Rumson Road 
Amherst, New York  14228 

THEODORE A. PURVIS, 

Joseph R. Battaglia  
Licensed Real Estate Professional 

voice-mail: (716)743-5610  
e-mail: 
 JoeHasHome4u@aol.com  

�Willow Ridge�s Hardest Working Realtor� 

Furniture:  White day bed frame, 
6 drawer white wicker dresser, 
hanging wicker lamp, standing 
wicker lamp, triangular corner 
stand (6ft. tall)  wicker mirror and 
wicker 2- tiered night stand.  
Whole set, $450.00.  603-4409.    
Furniture:  Wing-back chair 
(wicker sides), gold upholstery, 
$40.00; solid rock-maple round 
occasional chair with beautiful 
features in perfect condition, 
$85.00; Beautiful needlepoint 
footstool, $35.00; all wood remov-
able tray tea cart from the early 
�50�s , $50.00; Small oblong ma-
hogany table with metal tips, 
$30.00, Various pieces of cut glass 
items.  691-3599 
Furniture:  Rocker glider and 
matching glider ottoman.  High 

back with slight curve, large, com-
fortable, light oak frame, cushions 
are country blue color with small 
beige pattern, excellent condition, 
$100.  691-7887 
Home:  Two and one half year old 
ranch with 3 bedrooms, 2 bath on 
cul-de-sac in Appleridge.  Many 
upgrades:  granite countertops, 2 
car garage, gas burning fireplace 
and central air.  94 Hubbardston 
Place.  716/628-2750 
Household: Vintage gold mirrored 
curio shelf, 32H x 44W; 2 sets 

dishes, 1 toastmaster.  Ruth @ 
691-4660.   
Pets:  Hamster ball, water feeder, 
hamster house, hamster wheel, 
take all $10.00.  691-3636 
Sports:  Two Racquetball rackets; 
one bowling ball w/bag.  Ruth @ 
691-4660 
WANTED 
Pet Services Available:  Cat, dog, 
or other pet-sitting services avail-
able for Spring Break (around 
April 6-15, 2007)  691-7084 

Page 6 
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$19.99 
 

50 
Wings 

 
 

Niagara Falls Blvd. 
696-6160 

Sheridan Drive 
837-5551 

With this coupon. Not 
valid with other offers. 
Offer expires 5-6-07. 

$7.99 
 

Large 
Pizza 

 
 

Niagara Falls Blvd. 
696-6160 

Sheridan Drive 
837-5551 

With this coupon. Not 
valid with other offers. 
Offer expires 5-6-07. 

$17.99 
Large 

Pizza &  
20 Wings 
Niagara Falls Blvd. 

696-6160 
Sheridan Drive 

837-5551 
With this coupon. Not 
valid with other offers. 
Offer expires 5-6-07. 

$1 OFF 
Any 

Purchase 
of $10 or more 

 

Niagara Falls Blvd. 
696-6160 

Sheridan Drive 
837-5551 

With this coupon. Not 
valid with other offers. 
Offer expires 5-6-07. 

$29.95 
Large 

Pizza & 
 50 Wings 
Niagara Falls Blvd. 

696-6160 
Sheridan Drive 

837-5551 
With this coupon. Not 
valid with other offers. 
Offer expires 5-6-07. 

$2 OFF 
Any 

Purchase 
of $20 or more 

 

Niagara Falls Blvd. 
696-6160 

Sheridan Drive 
837-5551 

With this coupon. Not 
valid with other offers. 
Offer expires 5-6-07. 

CGS Property Maintenance Group Inc. 
�Serving the community one project at a time� 

* LAWN CARE MAINTENANCE 
- Mowing - Dethatching - Aeration 
    - Athletic Field Maintenance - 
* PROPERTY MAINTENANCE 
- Landscape           - Rototilling 
        - Landscape Restoration - 
          - Spring/Fall Cleanup - 
- Shrub Removal   - Sod Work 
-Top Soil               - Mulch 
* EXTERIOR HOME DETAILING 
Gutter Cleaning Starting @ $59.99 
Power Washing  - Deck 
                           - Fence 
                           - Concrete 
Window Cleaning 
 

* PROPERTY MANAGEMENT 
SERVICES 

* SNOW PLOWING 
FREE ESTIMATES & ANALYSIS 

FULLY INSURED 

Phone (716) 570-1947 
Fax. (716) 691-4807                 

Email.CGSLawn@gmail.com     

P.O. Box 871                         
Williamsville, NY                       
14231-0871                                 
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2007 WRCA Community Garage Sale!   
 Thursday, Friday, & Saturday, May 17, 18, & 19; 9:00 a.m.�4:00 p.m. 

WRCA will provide advertising and signs at main entrances.  Remember, if you are opening for the 
sale, it is very important that you provide your own signs to direct customers to your house.  We will 
have community maps available again. 
   Start sorting through your stuff�I am!  What we are doing with this sale is recycling, and that helps 
our environment!   
�Helene Motyka, 
Garage Sale Chairperson  691-8682 

Thank you to all the members of the United States Armed Forces  
and especially to its Willow Ridge members! 

Somehow all of a sudden I became insulated from the present war in Iraq and the many other conflicts that the members 
of the United States Armed forces are facing.  We go through our daily lives and are constantly bombarded with media 
concerning the events, yet it doesn�t seem to sink in.  That indifference of a sort was broken this past month when on the 
way to work one morning I noticed that all of the trees on Sweetwood North were decorated with the traditional yellow 
�welcome home� bow.  A banner was hung over the street saying �Welcome Home, Joe.�  At that instant the war came 
home in but a small way.  Someone that lives around the corner wouldn�t have to keep spending those sleepless nights 
wondering if their loved one was safe or if they were going to make it home.  �Someone around the corner� who protects 
the freedom and values that we sometimes take for granted made it home and was now back with his family, safe and 
sound.  At that moment I was reminded of the sacrifice so many families make by having their loved ones in the mili-
tary.  This is just a small thanks to �Joe� and all the other members of our community that serve so that we may remain 
free.  Welcome home, Joe! - Don, Sue, Teal Winkle and Kody Gailie 
    
A big welcome home to Josh Feldman of 41 Willow Green Drive.  Josh served a one year tour of duty in Iraq last year.  
Sincere thanks for your service and sacrifice for our country.  And to Amy, Justin and Cole, thank you for your sacri-
fices here at home! 


